
 

Send any questions, art or inquiries to: 

The Worm Lady c/o R.E.A.P.S Box 444 Prince George, BC V2L 4S6 

 

 
 

 

 

January 2023 Issue No. ? 

Happy New Year and welcome back to school everyone! We hope everyone 

had an amazing holiday break. We also hope your worms also had a great hol-

iday break and are doing well! We’re sure your worms missed you and are 

happy to have you back! Don’t forget to fluff their bedding once a week and  

add water to your bin if it has gotten very dry. If you have any questions about 

your worm box contact The Worm Lady at REAPS.  

Post Holiday Break Worm Bin Tips! 

 If you had a real Christmas tree the branches can be broken 

into small pieces and put into your worm bin 

 With the cold winter weather your worms may get cold! Make 

sure your worm bin is in a nice warm place.  

 Look at your worm bin and if there is little bedding left it’s 

time to get ready to harvest your compost! 

 

Help The Worm Eat   

Through the Apple! 

True or False? Circle correct answer 

 Worms have eyes  T  F 

 Worm have muscular mouths to eat food instead 

of teeth   T F 

 If you cut a worm in half both ends will grow 

into new worms  T F 

Answers: 

 

False, but worms are still sensitive to light 

True 

False, only the front end will regenerate if its cut 

past the clitellum  
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Recycling after the Holidays 

After a great holiday break spent with 

friends and family it’s time to clean up 

all those decorations and wrapping paper 

you have laying around.  

Wrapping paper that is not foil lined and 

is not glittery can be included in your 

paper recycling along with tissue paper. 

Gift bags can also be put in your paper 

recycling if the string handles are taken 

off! Broken Christmas lights can be tak-

en to a recycling depot. 

If your family gets a live tree for Christ-

mas, you can look for local tree recy-

cling's rather than burning the tree. Eve-

ry year the City of PG hosts a tree recy-

cling drive at the CN Centre.  

Colour me in and keep  

celebrating the New Year! 

Do you have any New 

Years resolutions? Do any 

of your resolutions have to 

do with being more eco-

friendly? There are so 

many ways we can all be 

more eco friendly in our 

daily lives. Like taking 

short showers, or using less 

single-use plastics.  


